Status of the School of Art Peer Review:

On 2/19/08 the School of Art voted unanimously to discontinue use of its approved modified peer review document while the document and peer review procedure are reviewed by the school.  Since units without an approved modified instrument and/or procedure default to the Faculty Senate approved document and procedure, the School of Art will use the university document and procedure until such time as a modified document and/or procedure is approved through the university process. Change effective 2/22/08 dhm (Communication on file in the Center for Faculty Excellence).
